
 

At IPSC NL, we understand the importance of your privacy. 

IPSC NL will never wilfully disclose individual identifiable information about its members to any third 

party without first receiving that Member permission. You can sleep well knowing your information will 

not leave our organization. 

1. Will IPSC NL ever send SPAM to my email address?  

 We do not send SPAM. By entering your email address, you agree to receive emails from us 

about the latest news or opportunities which are feeding from our website.  We will try to keep 

the messages sent out to a minimum and you will only receive information that is IPSC NL 

related. This includes information posted at the request of members and St. John’s Rod & Gun 

Club Information.  If you wish to no longer receive these messages, you can remove your email 

address from our list at anytime by sending a request using the “Contact Us” section on the 

IPSCNL.ca web site. 

2. How is information, Photos & Videos we collect used?  

 We keep a database of our Member names, email addresses, pictures and videos so we can share 

the latest shooting information and club activities. We also have a Gallery section on our website 

to share pictures and videos. If you would like to send us a picture or a video to post please send 

it to communications@ipscnl.ca . All photos and videos will be reviewed by the webmaster prior 

to being posted to ensure they are appropriate for public sharing. By sending us your photos you 

are in turn giving us permission to post / share this material on the IPSCNL.ca web site.   If 

you see a photo that you feel should not be posted for some reason please email 

communications@ipscnl.ca or use the “Contact Us” section on our website to let us know.  

3. Will this personal information ever be used for any other purpose?  

 Your information will not be used for any other purpose other than to share IPSC NL related 

information with you.  

4. Will IPSC NL ever sell this information to a third party for advertising?  

 Plain and simple - Absolutely no way!  

If you have questions about our usage of your personal information, please email us at 

communications@ipscnl.ca  or send us a comment on our web page using the “Contact Us” section.  
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